
 

  



 
 

 



 
 



 

 

 

 



TfGM submitted a second response in November in order to INSERT the extra comments & additional safety 
concerns from HFAS (as shown below) INTO their previous response ***not to withdraw their previous concerns 
about safety*** as falsley stated by Oldham Council’s statement on the New Saddleworth School PR website!!! 

  
 


